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Request from Michael Welch, 300 Walnut Street, Ste 205, to speak regarding the importance of

keeping the skywalk open during the 5th and Walnut demolition and construction project.
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I, DIANE RAUH, City Clerk of said City hereby
certify that at a meeting of the City Council of said
City of Des Moines, held on the above date, among
other proceedings the above was adopted.

IN WITNESS WHEREOF, I have hereunto set my
hand and affixed my seal the day and year first
above written.

City Clerk
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Wednesday, March 08, 2017 1:38 PM
CouncilSpeak
CityClerk
Request to Speak Before the City Council - form submission

First Name: Michael

Last Name: Welch

Address: 300 Walnut St Ste 205

City: Des Moines

State:IA

Zip:50309

Phone: 515 240 2938

Email: skykyro@gmail.com

Speaker(s): Michael Welch

Meeting Date: Monday, March 20, 2017

Regarding: We are concerned about the prolonged closure of the skywalk between the Kirkwood and Capitol Square
during the demolition and the construction of the 5th and Walnut project. To sever this connection would be

devastating the skywalk businesses and to some degree the Court Av businesses. We understand it will be necessary to

close this skywalk for hours or weeks but PLEASE do not close it for weeks or months Thank You

City Staff: Councilman Bill Gray
Scott Sanders,City Manager

Carrie Kruse, Economic Development

Submitted: 3/8/2017 1:37:52 PM


